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Last Week’s Award Winners 
Congratulations to last week’s awards winners:  
Georgia, James, Toby, Alex, Kyla, Brooke, Bobbie, 
Melissa and Nick. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OSSA Athletics Carnival 
The Orange Small Schools Carnival takes place this 
Friday the 4th April at Waratahs Sports Ground. 
All students will be entered into their age race. 
Students 5 to 8 will go to infant’s tabloids for the 
rest of the day. Students 8 to 12 year olds will 
participate in 200m, 800m and field events where 

they have been nominated. Students who are 8 will 
go to infant’s tabloids unless they have qualified 
for a junior running or field event. 
The first event 800m will take place at 8:50am 
followed by 5,6,7 and 8 year old age races. Infants 
will then go to tabloids. 9-12 girls will have their 
running races first while the boys do field events. 
Boys and girls will swap after recess. 

Please return the attached permission note 
TOMORROW Tuesday 1st April, 2014. 

Note: Students are to arrive before 9.00am for the 
roll call and to collect name tags UNLESS your child 
is in the 800m then please arrive at 8.30am. 
 
Athletics Carnival Lunch Orders 
Please return the attached athletics carnival lunch 
order TOMORROW Tuesday 1st April, 2014. 
 
Athletics Carnival Canteen Helpers 
This year we are sharing the canteen with Spring 
Hill. Half of the funds raised on the day will go to 
our P&C and used directly to help our students. 
Please see the attached note and return it to 
school by TOMORROW Tuesday 1st April, 2014. 
or contact Lis. Your help would be very much 
appreciated. 
 

Athletics Carnival Wet Weather 
Rain is forecast for Friday. The Athletics Carnival 
will go ahead if at all possible. If it is postponed it 

will be announced on the radio, the reserve date in 
next Monday 7th April. 

 
ANZAC March 
Please consider joining us for the ANZAC March on 
Friday 25th April. This is the Friday before school 
goes back. The students enjoy taking part in the 
march and it is a chance for our school to be 

What’s On!! 
TERM 1 2014 

Spring into School: Tomorrow 1st April 
OSSA Athletics Carnival: Fri 4th April 
Mobile climbing wall, Primary: Tuesday 8th April 
EASTER Hat Parade&Assembly: Thurs. 10th April 2.00pm 
Last Day of Term 1: Tennis Lessons - Friday 11th April 
ANZAC March: Friday 25th April 
Students Return Term 2: Tues 29th April 
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represented in the community. Students will wear 
their winter uniform. 
 
Mobile Rock Climbing Wall (for Primary only) 
Nashdale Public School – 8th April, 2014. Students 
need to arrive at Nashdale at least 20 minutes 
before our session time at 10.00 to 11.00am. 
The cost is $10.00 per student. Transport is by 
private vehicle.  Please see Mr Scott. 
 
Start making your Easter Hats 
We will have an assembly and Easter Hat Parade 
next Thursday 10th April, starting at 2pm. Children 
make their hats at home and bring them in on the 
day. Pre-schoolers are welcome to join. This will be 
followed by an Easter egg hunt.  
 

P&C News 
 

 NO Meeting this month, next Meeting 
Term 2 - 7th May, 2014. 

 Thank you to the ladies who braved the very wet 
weather to attend our Linen Party fundraiser, you 
may still order if you wish until this Tuesday, call 
into the office for a catalogue and form. 

In literacy this week we are focusing on an Easter 
theme and using as many adjectives as we can to 
write simple poems and descriptions. 
Kindergarten is revising their jolly phonics sounds. 
In Mathematics we are learning about time 
concepts, times of the day, analogue and digital 
time. 
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Orange Regional Conservatorium News: 
 

Howling Winds concert - 5th April at 5pm 
 and a workshop to create a portfolio. 

Need to get your digital portfolio up to date?  

Sign up to the Portfolio Project  

Arts OutWest is offering small, free, hands-on workshops to 

help individual Central West NSW based creatives get their 

professional digital portfolios up to date and up to scratch.  

 

Workshop dates 

Cowra: Wednesday 2 April 
Lithgow: Tuesday 8 April 

Wellington: Tuesday 15 April 
Parkes: Tuesday 29 April 

Bathurst: Wednesday 30 April 
Orange: Tuesday 6 May 

Times: 9.30am-3pm 

 

 

How to book 
Call Arts OutWest: 02 6338 4657 

or email: artsoutwest@csu.edu.au 

*Limited to 8 places per workshop* 

 

 
Orange City Junior Rugby Union Club 

 
Is seeking Players for 2014 season for our U13’s and U17’s 

age groups. 
For further details contact Tony 0435025181. 

http://orangecityjuniors.rugbynet.com.au

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

Reminders: Please 

return the following 

notes by tomorrow: 

Tues 1st April 
OSSA Athletics Carnival  

• Permission note 

• Lunch order  

P&C 
 Canteen Helper 

Note 

 Linen orders 

 Rock 

Climbing 

wall for 

Primary 

only – Thurs 

3rd April. 

 

 

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=Bvlyhm42lkG5WM20IlCp2Iy3bIv4H9FIZdq_I1wvIavRb4KkvmNkau8Cr6vOPSLHogUl0RWlfRQ.&URL=mailto%3aartsoutwest%40csu.edu.au%3fsubject%3dPortfolio%2520Project
http://orangecityjuniors.rugbynet.com.au/
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